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David and Dayle attended the BSN community meeting at Louise Arbour Secondary School on Jan 19th. 

 BSN has submitted a proposal to the province to create a neighbour network HUB. Brampton 

Springdale is an under-serviced community and the HUB would provide space for medical, social 

service programs. 

 BikeBrampton would have the opportunity to provide programs supporting cycling education, 

bike repairs and mentoring as part of this HUB. 

 PCHS (Punjabi Community Health Services) has offered to partner with BikeBrampton as the 

lead not-for-profit to help secure grant funding. 

 We promoted Bike the Creek – save the date for June 24th and distributed BTC business cards. 

 BSN will be hosting a Mental Health Forum at the end of June – Soccer Centre, in Springdale. 

BikeBrampton is invited to have a booth at the event. – Details to follow. 

 Louise Arbour SS is having their students create a BSN website and BikeBrampton along with the 

other partners will be invited to provide a page of content 

 

Dayle Laing 


